MAITLAND CITY COUNCIL
NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION REFUSALS

Notice is hereby given that the Council has refused the following development

applications.
DA16/1351:1 10/11/2020|LOT 1 DP634551 123 Princess Street |Section 4.55 (1A) Modification to
MORPETH Approved Nine Lot Subdivision
(Amend Conditions Relating to
DA18/1715 11/11/2020{LOT 1 DP973036 55 Princess Street  |Torrens Title Subdivision - One
MORPETH (1) Lot into Two (2) Lots

Please refer to Council Application Tracker for a record of the above building
consents.




